
Welcome to Sweden!

International meeting in Uppsala, 24 – 31 August, 2016

Servas Sweden invites Servas members to join them for a week in the historic city of Uppsala. The 
number of visitors will be limited to 30 persons.  

During the week we will visit different places of interest in and around Uppsala. There will also be 
social activities together with the other participants and local Servas members. You will stay with 
Servas families in and around Uppsala and there will be a full programme of activities.

You are also welcome to stay on after the week in Uppsala and visit other Servas hosts in other 
parts of Sweden.

¤¤¤¤¤¤¤¤¤¤¤¤¤¤¤¤

Costs per person:

€ 150 per person. This will include:

 Welcome party and gathering at Håga on Wednesday 24/8

 Entrance to the museums on Thursday 25/8

 Lunch in town on Friday 26/8

 Waffles and coffee at Gammelgården on Saturday 27/8

 Barbeque dinner at Manda's place on Saturday 27/8

 Picnic lunch on Sunday 28/8

 Farewell dinner at Håga on Tuesday 29/8

 Transport during the week in the cars belonging to the Servas hosts in Uppsala 

 Guides and visits to the different places of interest

Not included: Extra activities on Monday & Tuesday (29-30/8)



Booking a place at this event:

You can reserve a place at this event by filling in the application form which you will find when you 
click the yellow box below. Please do not submit an application form if you are not sure that you 
wish to attend the event.

Please note: Bookings will not be considered finalised until the € 150 has been received by the 
organising committee in Uppsala. If more than 30 persons wish to take part in this event, then the 
”first come, first served” rule will apply. 

Payment will be refundable if you need to cancel your visit, but a service-charge of € 15 will be 
deducted to cover expenses.

We will send you the information on how to make the payment at the beginning of January. 
Payment of the € 150 should be made no later than 1 March 2016.
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Accommodation:

During the week, you will live with a Servas family in Uppsala and the normal Servas rules apply. 
Please make sure that you have a valid Letter of Introduction (LOI) to show to your host(s) on 
arrival in Uppsala.

Insurance:

The event does not have any insurance to cover healthcare. Servas Sweden does not give any 
insurance in case of any accidents, so please make sure that you are fully insured.

Arrival in Uppsala:

You will be informed of whom your host will be in Uppsala and contact information will be given. 
You will need to contact your host to make arrangements for how you will meet up when you 
arrive and your host(s) will take you to the first event which is a Welcome party at Håga.

Further information:

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require more information.

servasuppsala@gmail.com

mailto:servasuppsala@gmail.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1_S0Ztr1yuNDvnTMZC_foJ1m6i9c0ycNBwn65S0CwHXM/viewform

